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-VIA HAND DELIVERY-

Carlotta Stauffer, Director 
Division of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. 140009-El 

Dear Ms. Stauffer: 

Jessica A. Cano 
Principal Attorney 
Florida Power & Light Company 
700 Universe Boulevard 
Juno Beach, FL 33408-0420 
(561) 304-5226 
(561) 691-7135 (Facsimile) 

June 26, 2014 

D 
C> 

CJ :i: 
' 3: f'Tl -
;:o u , 
~~ 

C> 
z 

--l' 
c.... 
c: z 
N 
0'\ 

" :3: 
N .. 
c.n 

.::.0 m 
(") 
!It 

< 
["I"' . I 

CJ 
-,. 
T 
(J; 
r ' ... 

Enclosed for filing on behalf of Florida Power & Light Company ("FPL") is the original 
affidavit of Antonio Maceo in support ofFPL's Request for Confidential Classification of Audit 
14-007-4-1 Work Papers, fi led on June 25,2014. A copy ofthe affidavit was previously 
provided with FPL's June 25th filing in Exhibit D. 

Please contact me ifthere are any questions regarding this filing. 

JJ:d~ -t Jessica Cano 
Fla. Bar No. 0037372 

Enclosure 

Florida Power & Light Company 

700 Universe Boulevard, Juno Beach, FL 33408 

FPSC Commission Clerk
FILED JUN 26, 2014
DOCUMENT NO. 03327-14
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK



BEFORE THE FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

In re: Nuclear Power Plant Cost ) 
~R~e~co~v~e~•~~C~Ia~t~•s~e _________________ ) 

STATE OF FLORIDA 

MlAMl-DADE COUNTY 

) 
) 
) 

DOCKET NO. 140009-EI 

AFFIDAVIT OF ANTONIO MACEO 

BEFORE ME, the undersigned authority, personally appeared Antonio Maceo who, being first 
duly sworn, deposes and says: 

I. My name is Antonio Maceo. I am currently employed by Florida Power & Light 
Company ("FPL") as Manager of Auditing. I have personal knowledge of the matters stated in this 
affidavit. 

2. I have reviewed Exhibit C and the documents that are included in FPL's Request for 
Confidential Classification concerning inforn1ation contained in Staff's work papers for Audit No. 14-
007-4-l , for which I am identified on Exhibit Cas the affiant. The documents or materials that I have 
reviewed contain information related to reports of internal auditors. Full and frank disclosure of 
information to the lntemal Auditing department is essential for the department to fulfill its role, and the 
confidential status of internal auditing process, findings, and reports supports such disclosure. The 
release of information related to reports of internal auditors would be harmful to FPL and its customers 
because it may affect the effectiveness of the Internal Auditing Deparh11ent itself. To the best of my 
knowledge, FPL has maintained the confidentiality of these documents and materials. 

3. Consistent with the provisions of the Florida Administrative Code, such materials should 
remain confidential for a period of not less than 18 months. In addition, they should be returned to FPL 
as soon as the information is no longer necessary for the Cor r ission to conduct its business so that FPL 
can continue to maintain the confidentiality of these documer ' s. 

4. Affiant says nothing further. 

Antonio Maceo 

1.1 --fk 
SWORN TO AND SUBSCRIBED before me this !!Y:!.._ day of June, 2014, by Antonio Maceo 

who is p,ersorrarryl(nown to~ who has produced (type of identification) as 
identification and who did take an oath. 

Notar)LPublic, State of Florida 

My Commission Expires: 

-
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